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A few reminders to start…  

• You can EXIT at 44 Furby Street at any time, you just need to press the 
accessibility button. 

• You now need to use your swipe cards in the elevators at Misericordia Place. It’s 
easy! Simply hold the card in place on the black scanner button and then press 
the floor number. 

I can see clearly now 

We will be working on replacing some of the windows in residents’ rooms starting the 
week of May 27. Each window will take about two hours to replace; we’ll be careful to 
schedule to limit the disruption as much as possible. 

JOIN US! 

Miz Marchers: 
Weather permitting 
Fridays at 2 p.m. 
 
Families are welcome to join us to 
get some fresh air and explore the 
neighbourhood!  

No registration necessary, just 
come on out and let’s march! ♿ 🚶🚶 

As the weather turns beautiful we 
are always happy to see our 
residents enjoy the outdoors 😊😊 

Miz Marchers last summer! 

https://misericordiaterrace.ca/
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Family Information Night: 
MP gardens 
Weather permitting 
Wednesday, June 19 
3 – 5 p.m. 
 
ICE CREAM WILL BE SERVED!  
If you have any agenda items you’d like added please let me know and I will be happy 
to include. 

 

Have a lovely long weekend! 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Jennifer Taylor, Director, Long-Term Care 
204-788-8451 
jtaylor@misericordia.mb.ca 
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